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Draper 1 - School Calendar                             December 12, 2020 
Thursday, Dec. 17th   FREE DRESS day for meeting our Hygiene Drive Goals! 

Friday, Dec. 18th   Spirit Wear and Jeans Day (for those with a sticker on the LP) 

     Term 2 Report Cards sent home with students 

Dec. 21st-Jan. 1st   NO SCHOOL – Winter Break 

Monday, Jan. 4th   Return to school 

November’s Builder Awards 
Congratulations to the following students who were recognized in their classes for being a 
Builder by demonstrating gratitude in word and deed:  
 
1st Grade – Mrs. Davis: Emmitt Hughey  3rd Grade - Mrs. Pineda: Benjamin Babcock  
1st Grade – Ms. Morrell: Adhvik Parashar  4th Grade - Mrs. Swaner: Julliana Bolanos  
1st Grade - Ms. Oveson: Mena Varley 4th Grade - Mrs. Christiansen: Dylan Gay 
2nd Grade - Ms. Cripps: Meadow Cottam  4th Grade - Ms. Orton: Brookelyn Binks  
2nd Grade - Mrs. Dumont: Cole Bushman  5th Grade - Ms. O’Donoghue: Emelie Vinson  
2nd Grade - Mrs. Evans: Emmy Dura 5th Grade - Ms. Foy: Sophia Sorensen 
2nd Grade - Ms. Blake: Whitney Curtis 5th Grade - Mrs. Williams: Maren Peck 
3rd Grade - Mrs. Amalaraj: Jordyn Garrett 6th Grade - Ms. Morris: Meyah Cabrera 
3rd Grade - Mrs. Arabyan: Paisley Takemori  6th Grade - Mrs. Peery: Stella Mainzer  
3rd Grade - Mrs. Burton: Maliyah Pangos      

 
NEW: COVID CORNER  
Here is our D1 case report as of 12/12: 
-We have 0 active COVID-19 cases. 
-We currently have 7 students quarantined.  
 
Remember - if your child is exposed to someone who tests positive, or if your student or someone 
in your family tests positive, please notify us at the school as soon as possible via email to 
mmulcahy@apamail.org 
 
NEW: Heroes for Hygiene Drive 
Are you ready to be Heroes of Hygiene?  APA’s multi-campus annual donation drive will be starting 
soon!  Every campus, every grade, and every classroom will be working together to defeat germs 
around the world! This year we’ll be collecting hygiene supplies for Globus Relief, an organization 
that redistributes donated medical, dental and hygiene items to 12,000 humanitarian projects locally 
and around the world.   Check out their amazing work at www.globusrelief.org!  The donation drive 
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kicks off Dec. 1st and continues through Dec. 15th.  We accept toothbrushes and travel-size 
toothpaste, soap, shampoo, conditioner, lotion and packaged combs.   
 
Donation Guidelines:  Items must be unopened and unused.  Travel and sample sizes are the goal 
this year! We prefer that items have at least 6 months before the expiration date to accommodate 
worldwide shipping. Thank you!  
 
UPDATE: We have more than DOUBLED our goal of 1,000 hygiene items and are celebrating 
with a FREE DRESS day on Thursday, December 17th for all students!  
 
NEW: January Lunches 
Below is the link to the proposed menu for January 2020.  You will notice when you log on to order 
you NO LONGER see the specific item to be ordered.  Because of COVID, our menu is subject to 
change.  Whenever possible we try to serve the specific lunch as listed on the menu, but there are 
occasions when your student will be presented with an alternative lunch that meets the nutritional 
requirements and your child's specific dietary restrictions. If your student cannot eat the lunch 
presented, they should go to the lunch staff who will provide an adequate meal.  

We will continue to serve Regular (with meat) or Vegetarian (without meat), Gluten Free, or Dairy 
Free.  We CANNOT guarantee the specific item will match the menu. 

 
Jan 2020 Menu - https://www.americanprep.org/school-lunch-program/menu/ 
 
Click here to ORDER. https://apalunch.h1.hotlunchonline.net/ 
 
NEW: Free APA Beanie 
Snag your FREE beanie ($20 value) when you purchase $30 or more through the online 
store. www.americanprep.org/store  Be sure to send your precious little ones bundled up and warm 
this winter season. Shop our logo cardigans, performance jackets, scarfs and clearance hoodies. No 
code needed, purchase must be made in a single transaction, shipping not included in qualifying 
total. 
 
NEW: Lunch Substitute Volunteer Needed! 
Our awesome Lunch Specialist, Ms. De Sousa is scheduled to be out from January 19-22. We are 
searching for someone to sub for her during that time. We would love to get you trained before she 
leaves for at least one day. The hours are from 10am-1pm. Please email Stephanie Egli 
at segli@apamail.org if you are interested.  
 
NEW: 2020 APEF Holiday Giving Campaign 
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Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the 2020 Holiday Giving Campaign. With 
every donation, big or small, we are getting closer to our goal! Please watch the short video below, a 
special request from Brian Hanks, APA parent and American Preparatory Education Foundation 
board member, regarding our 2020 holiday gift to APA teachers and staff. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UOMonHJLcfY&feature=youtu.be 
  
As you are aware, we are working towards gifting nice, zip-up jackets to all APA teachers and staff 
members who teach, support, and care for our students as this year's holiday gift. The jackets are a 
special way to commemorate 2020 and to show how much we appreciate our teachers and staff for 
going above and beyond to educate and care for our students. Contributions can be made 
at https://www.americanprepfoundation.org/2020-holiday-giving-campaign. Thank you for your 
support! 
 
2021-22 Sibling/Kinder Enrollment and Transfers 
If you have a sibling to a current APA student at home who would like be enrolled for the 2021-22 
school year, now is the time to act for priority enrollment! Our first lottery will be pulled January 4th  
and spots (especially Kindergarten) will fill fast. This is also your opportunity to let us know if you 
want a transfer to another APA campus for the 2021-22 school year. (Please note: Sixth graders do 
not need to request a transfer for next year to D3 at this time.) Use to following link to access the 
application https://www.americanprep.org/enrollment/utah-enrollment/ 
 
Enrollment Codes for sibling or transfer: 
transfer2021 
sibling2021 
 
Please contact the front office for help or questions concerning enrollment. 
 
 
Highly Qualified Teachers 
The USBE (Utah State Board of Education) sets standards for teachers in the state of Utah to be 
highly qualified. For the 2020-2021 school year, all of the teachers at APA: Draper 1 campus have 
met State and Federal licensing requirements.  
 
 
 
 

 


